
 

 

 

Ref:  SJ/JW 

 

 

16 May 2016 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am delighted to confirm your child’s place on the trip to Wimbledon and we are now able to confirm the 

dates and total cost of the trip. The dates are 7th – 8th July 2016 (inclusive) and the overall cost of the trip is 

£227 per child. This will cover the travel to and from Wimbledon, accommodation (B&B) and a visit to 

Wembley Stadium. 

 

A deposit of £40 has already been received and the final balance of £187 is due by 3rd June 2016.    Payment 

can be made online by Parentpay using your name and password.  Please contact Mrs Skinner for more 

information about this (01904 633300).  You can also pay by cheque, which should be made payable to 

Fulford School Fund and have Wimbledon 2016 written on the back of the cheque.  Please get your 

son/daughter to hand this in to the School Office in a clearly marked envelope.  I would be grateful if you 

could also complete and return the attached consent/medical form and code of conduct. 

 

If you have any problems or would like to ask me any questions regarding the trip then please do not hesitate 

to contact me at school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs S Jagger 

Head of Girls PE 

 


